
 
 
 

 
 
 

Trinidad And Tobago’s Coastal Protection Unit And Water Resources Agency 
Postpone The Integrated Water Resources And Coastal Symposium (IWRCS) 

 
 
 

March 16, 2020 – Port of Spain, Trinidad and Tobago… As a public health response to COVID-
19, the Ministry of Works and Transport’s (MOWT’s) Coastal Protection Unit (CPU), and the 
Water and Sewerage Authority’s (WASA’s) Water Resources Agency (WRA) have decided to 
postpone the inaugural Integrated Water Resources and Coastal Symposium 
(IWRCS2020). After careful consideration of public health guidelines as well as the position of the 
Government of the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago (GORTT), the CPU and WRA have made this 
decision in order to ensure the health and safety of all attendees and event staff. It is envisioned that the 
three-day symposium, which was originally scheduled to commence on Wednesday March 18, 2020 
at the Radisson Hotel Trinidad, will be rescheduled to a later date. With an audience of national regional 
and international delegates, the symposium promised a diverse agenda to address the critical issues of 
coastal threats, drought and flood management, protection of the near-shore marine environment, 
water resources management, water security and climate change impacts.  
 
 
The event organisers regret any inconvenience caused by the postponement of the symposium. 
 
For further information about the symposium please email IWRCSinfo@gmail.com or call (868) 
475-9194.   
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